
AMERICANISM/SoS Bulletin – August, 2023   

 

I met the AMVET Department 3rd Vice Commander, who is the Chairman of the Joint 

Americanism Committee, at convention and I look forward to a great year with Americanism.  

 

The National Convention is late August where the contest may be updated. I will pass on the 

information that I get.  

 

Please contact your schools early to make sure they are participating.  

 

I will be presenting an SOS project at the fall conference. 
 

Karen Harmon, Americanism/SOS Officer           

586-604-8444 

Email: harmonk33@yahoo.com 
 


